From: Lou Willner <louiswillner@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2022 7:42 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

CAUTION:External email.

Dear SPCC member,

My name is Louis Willner. | am a retired educator having worked in the Seattle School District for 38 years starting in
1967. | retired under the Plan 1 system which | thought would adequately support me along with Social Security and my
savings. Without going into the politics of the thing, let me just say that my economic situation isn't quite working out
the way | planned. You now have an option to make it better for so many of us by improving on our pension system.
Please do so.

Sincerely,

Louis Willner

7210 Seward Park Ave S, Seattle, WA 98118
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